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Thoughts From The Week

As the leaves are falling and acorns are every-
where, we knew it was time for a nature walk!
We had so much fun collecting all different
types and color leaves in the great outdoors.
We listened to all the sounds around us and
spotted different shapes. Some children have
pasted their finds on large sheets of paper,
others have painted over them, and some have
just enjoyed looking at their collection.

An exciting item which has just come in the mail is our brand
knew phonogram booklets. Children have already started
learning the phonogram 'ay’ and have practiced reading words
with it. Have a restful Shabbat!
Morah Bassie

\

Songs from our class Reminders:
Three special things, (2x) With the temperatures dropping,
Our mother Sarah does bring, please be sure to send your
The candles we light on Friday night, children to school in warm clothes.
The Challah that tastes just right, Send rainboots, too, if you have them!
The cloud that lights up the nightl Tell your friends about our Preschool
Three special things Open Houses:

November 29 at 6:00 pm
TORAH AURA ! February 18 at 3:00 pm

The values in the Torah leap from the ' . February 21 at 7:00 pm
tiny scroll into our classroom. Avraham s
and Sarah welcomed guests and so do

we- we welcomed Yael and gave her a sip

of tea. Rivka gave 10 camels water to (4 v . B
drink. We studied how camels don't drink @ MR : The GlVlﬂg Tree

often, but when they do, they might o b Thank you to Donice for

drink 30 gallons at a fime! We love being RS ! :

kind like Rivka. cr'ea'!'mg and donm‘mg.
materials for the fabric

tree
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